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A Charity Sale 

It was Chinese New Year, I was helping UNICEF to do some voluntary 

work yesterday.  I participated in the Charity Sale held in Times Square.  

When I was doing promotion of my stall, I saw one good thing in front of 

my stall. 

A little boy was attracted by the teddy bears that I sold, but his parents 

refused to buy him one.  He felt very sad about that.  Another little girl 

used her red packet money to buy the teddy bear.  Then the boy saw the 

girl buying it, he burst into tears.   

Later, the little girl gave her teddy bear to the boy.  We felt very surprised 

about what this little girl did.  The boy’s parents appreciated this girl very 

much. 

At last, the boy’s parents bought a teddy bear for her in return.  I really 

admired this girl.  We need to learn from this girl’s act of love and this 

caring attitude. 


